
 

 

 

City of Scottsdale 

Human Relations Commission 

 

12:00 P.M. Thursday, June 23, 2022 

Employee Pride Forum 

3939 N Drinkwater Blvd. Scottsdale AZ. 85251 

 

Notice is hereby given that members of the Human Relations Commission will be 
attending the Employee Pride Forum, Thursday, June 23, 2022, in Scottsdale, 
Arizona.  
 
 

While a quorum of the Human Relations Commission may be in 

attendance at this event, the members of the Human Relations 

Commission will not engage in any deliberations, decisions or other 

legal action of the public body.  


